
Legislative Update

SB 1427: An Act expanding Paid Family and Medical Leave Insurance Program Benefits 
to Certain School Employees

• Covers public and private school employees who do not have a certification/license
➢ Includes paraeducators, cafeteria workers, bus drivers, library aides, etc. 

• Testified in support during public hearing on March 4
➢ Read testimony |  Watch Erin’s testimony (starts at 51:21)

• On the Labor Committee’s agenda today with substitute language 

https://www.cga.ct.gov/asp/cgabillstatus/cgabillstatus.asp?selBillType=Bill&which_year=2025&bill_num=1427
https://ctpaidleave.medium.com/senate-bill-1427-an-act-expanding-paid-family-and-medical-leave-insurance-program-benefits-to-69e1b1d5a311
https://www.youtube.com/live/mqWFeDwiC3k?si=V6NPvM9eulu6lxPm&t=3081
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